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Hunters in Scotland are blatant about the fact that the
 exemptions in the PWMA are allowing them to carry on
 hunting. The Buccleuch Hunt website states that “all
 Scottish packs use the exemption allowing foxes to be
 flushed to guns.”

No wonder the Scottish Countryside Alliance stated on the
 ten year anniversary of the PMWA coming into force:

‘you could be forgiven for thinking little has changed during
 the course of time’

Such arrogance. Hunters have been having the last laugh
 for years.  It is time something was done by law-makers to
 ensure that no more exemptions can be exploited, and no
 more wildlife is ripped apart by hounds just so that
 bloodthirsty hunters can get sociopathic kicks.

It is shocking that we are even having this discussion in
 21st Century Britain. 

Hunting with hounds is abhorrent.

PLEASE protect  wildlife from the hands of hunters. 

Animae Sue Chi, AUSTRALIA
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